FALL MOUNTAIN REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



School Administrative Unit 60
122 New Hampshire Route 12A, Langdon NH 03602
Phone: 603-835-0006 Fax: 603-835-0007
www.sau60.org

April 2023

Dear Charlestown Families,

The students at Charlestown Middle School will be participating in the New Hampshire State Assessment in Math and English Language Arts in May. Our 8th graders will also be participating in the Science assessment. If you would like more information about the New Hampshire State Assessment System, please visit the site at https://nh.portal.cambiumast.com/index.html. There is a student and families link in the left hand column that gives access to practice and training tests along with student and family resources.

You can best help your child prepare for the assessment by making sure that they are well rested on the days the tests will be given and to school on time. The assessment schedule is outlined on the bottom of this letter. Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for supporting your child and our school during the testing period!

Kind Regards,

Jenna Brown

jbrown2@sau60.org

CMS School Counselor

Tuesday May 16th 8:45- 11:15 AM	Thursday May 18th 8:45 - 11:15 AM	Tuesday May 23rd 8:45 -11:15 AM	Thursday May 25th 8:45 - 11:15 AM
Reading Assessment	Writing Assessment (Grades 6-8)	Math Assessment	Science Assessment
(Grades 6-8)		(Grades 6-8)	(Grade 8 only)

VISION STATEMENT

Upon graduation, Fall Mountain students will have the academic and social abilities to actively apply their knowledge and skills as ethically responsible citizens, well equipped to succeed in their community, country and world.

Lori Landry, Superintendent, Fall Mountain Regional School District Administrative Unit 60, 122 NH Route 12A Unit #5, P.O. Box 720, Langdon, NH 03602-0720